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President’s Message - Loretta Carnes
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September has sure been a busy month for ACT/UCT in Sudbury. We started 
off with a great meal at the Northern Water Sports Centre and thoroughly 
enjoyed the presentation by Ron Muholland regarding the history of each of 
the organizations that united together to see this facility become a reality.

In September, we supported two teams in the House of Kin Golf Tournament. 
In addition to the folks who filled our two teams there were more than half 
a dozen other members there. Thanks ACT/UCT folks. Having this kind of 
Community Spirit shows everyone that our members care. We also had folks 
out this past month to the MS Golf Tournament, L’Arche Dinner, Run for the 
Cure and other local events.  Adopt a Road always has great volunteers, 
making our section of northern Ontario’s roadways nice and litter free! The 
work of these members to do all they do is greatly appreciated.   When you 
have a chance to attend one of these events wear your ACT/UCT colours. 
We are all working hard to let everyone know what ACT/UCT is all about.

Our October meeting will be held on the 6th at The Trevi Tavern.  Our 
guest speakers will be Susan Levesque and Candice Kirkbride from March 
of Dimes, Moving-A-Head Fundraising Initiative.  Candice was the 2010 
recipient of the Young Leaders Community Builders Award and is recognized 
as a motivational speaker in our community. Be sure to join us.

The fall season is our major fundraising time.  Your participation in our Ham 
Sales and the Christmas Dance is certainly appreciated.  These initiatives 
are essential to our success in being able to continue our donations within 
our community.

Christmas Dance - Connie Zwarich

Christmas is fast approaching and with that our Annual Christmas Dance.  
It will be held December 10th at the Steel Workers Hall.  This is one of our 
major fundraisers. It is a great evening of friendship, good food and dancing. 
You can put a group together and attend.  If you are a business let us plan 
your Christmas party.  All you do is show up.  We take care of the rest.  It’s 
simple!!   Help us make this event a great success.  Spread the word.Con-
tacts for this event are Connie and Len Zwarich – 705 969 8496 or lzwarich@
fibreop.ca  



John Varney pinning Mel Young Doug Honeyford pinning Peter Michelutti

Volunteer of the Year - Terry Arsenault

General Meeting - Connie Zwarich

Our membership met September 8th at the Northern Water Sport Centre.  60 members were in attendance.  The 
meeting was started at 6:00 pm with the singing of O Canada, toast to the Queen and introduction of members. 
Chaplain Tracey Urso said grace.  Shirley Giff and assistants provided us with a wonderful “Picnic at the Lake” 
buffet.  After supper Chantal Filion presented the our council with a thank you plaque for participating in the 
Cystic Fibrosis walk.  President Loretta presented the Volunteer of the Year award to Terry Arsenault.  Two new 
members were inducted, Peter Michelutti sponsored by Doug Honeyford and Mel Young, sponsored by John 
Varney.  Ron Mulholland then did his presentation on the history of the Northern Water Sports Centre.  Afterwards 
he took interested parties on a tour of the facilities. The meeting was adjourned at 8:30pm.

Calling All Herders
It is that time of year again when farmers Joe, Jerry, 
Rob and Gil. need your help to round up the orders 
for Christmas hams. Same price as last year ($ 25.00) 
and will be available for pickup and delivery starting 
Nov.27th after the orders are received on the final or-
der date of Nov22nd. Please keep us informed of your 
progress so that we can ensure adequate production. 
Thanks again for your continued support and let’s hope 
that we can do as well or better than last year. Sin-
cerely:  The Farmers!
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Upcoming Events
October 6 	 General Meeting 	 Trevi   	 6:00 pm 	 Susan Levesque
					     March of Dimes

October 13 	 Executive Meeting 	 Trevi

November 3 	 General Meeting  	 Lockerby Legion 	 6:00 pm

November 10 	 Executive 	 Trevi  	 6:00 pm

November 12 – 13 	 Curling  	 Sudbury Curling Club

December 1 	 Executive Meeting 	 Trevi

December 8 	 General Membership Meeting  	 Tap House 	 6:00 pm

December 10 	 Christmas Dance 	 Steel Workers Hall

Scholarship  - Tracey Urso

Ashley Lavigne and Connor Cacciotti were the 
recipients of the ACT bursaries this year. Ashley 
Lavigne is a graduate of Sudbury Secondary School 
performing Arts and French Immersion Programs. 
She is the daughter of member Peter Lavigne.  Ashley 
is currently enrolled in the Forensic Science program 
at Laurentian University.  Ashley has participated in 
Angels in Pink, Santa Claus parade, Breast Cancer 
Gala and Relay for Life.  This past year she was also 
a member of the Chief’s Youth Advisory Council and 
helped plan the Courage to Stand event. Through the 
council Ashley has also participated in Shopping With 
Cops and the Listening Tour. Connor Cacciotti, son of 
Oswaldo Cacciotti, is a graduate of Lasalle Secondary 
School and is now attending Carleton University in the 
Areospace Engineering Program.  While attending 
Lasalle, Connor was a peer helper and was involved 
with the rainbow School Board Student Senate.  
As a member of the Senate he helped organize a 
board wide talent show and Stand Up, Speak Out 
Conference. Connor has also been a volunteer at the 
Sudbury Canoe Club and Operation Red Nose.

Connor and Oswaldo Cacciotti

Ashley and Peter Lavigne



Usually the Second Wednesday of

Usually the first Thursday of Each month
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Mike, Gil, Terry with Chantal Philion

Members and guests are welcome 
to join the 2016 Remembrance Day 
meeting celebration taking place 
at the Lockerby Royal Canadian 
Legion, 2200 Long Lake Road, on 
November 3rd, 6:00 pm.  The cost 
per plate is $20.  Please rsvp to  
Suzanne at 705-923-8803 or email 
suzannebfortin@yahoo.ca. We look 
forward to seeing everyone there.

Humour
A retired person’s perspective
on life.

I don’t like making plans for the 
day. Because then the word 
“premeditated” gets thrown around 
in the courtroom.

I didn’t make it to the gym today. 
That makes 1,500 days in a row.

I decided to change calling the 
bathroom the John and renamed it 
the Jim. I feel so much better saying 
I went to the Jim this morning.

Dear paranoid people who 
check behind shower curtains for 
murderers: If you find one, what’s 
your plan?

Everyone has a right to be stupid. 
Politicians just abuse the privilege.

Old age is not as bad as I thought. 
It’s a good feeling when you just 
don’t give a hoot anymore and you 
feel happy just to wake up in the 
morning.

October Birthdays
Oct 01	 JERRY GIFF

Oct 02	 DALE HARTLEY

Oct 03	 MAURICE GAUTHIER

Oct 09	 JOHN AYMAR

Oct 13	 ALAN ARKILANDER

Oct 16	 ARTHUR BERTOLO

Oct 18	 RON LAFOREST

Oct 19	 CLAUDE GIROUX

Oct 21	 JOHN MCCUSKER

Oct 23	 JOHN SANDERS

Oct 24	 PAT NIRO

Oct 27	 CONNIE ZWARICH

Oct 27	 TED CULHANE



Perfect for your staff get together

Christmas Party?
UNITED STEEL WORKERS HALL - BRADY ST.

SATURDAY, DECEMBER10th, 2016

5:30 Cocktails    6:00 Hot and Cold Buffet    Music by DJ

Reserved seating upon request ....Your Party within a Party!!

Tickets $100.00 Couple / $50.00 Single

Door Prizes and Spot Dances

Buffet Features

Rolls and Bread
Caesar Salad
Potato Salad
Pasta  Salad
Crudites & Dip
Potato & Vegetables
Pasta with Tomato Sauce
Ontario Turkey & Stuffing
Carved Whole Hip of Beef
Dessert Table

Contact

 Connie or Len Zwarich

705-969-8496  lzwarich@fibreop.ca


